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FROM THE EAST
WM Norman C. Parker

Worshipful Sirs and Brethren,

Welcome to the wonderful months of July and August.  Please remember that the 
Lodge is dark for the month of August.  

The Officers of our Lodge continue to work with the 921st District Inspector, 
Worshipful Richard “Dick” Bullard, and the San Diego Scottish Rite Center (SRC) on 
the details of scheduling the re-opening of the Lodges within the SRC.  

The option to hold “Virtual” meetings remains, and we will exercise that option 
for a couple more months.    

As such, I look forward to seeing you on 6 July and 3 August 2021 for our next 
“Virtual Stated Meetings.”  

Please remember to check the “Special Announcements” section of the 
Trestleboard for planned activities.

Good  News my Brothers:  Our first in-person stated meeting this year will be on 
7 September 2021. Attire:  Suit and Tie.  In the meantime, I am requesting all 
the Officers to review your lines and be ready to open the Lodge in its full honor 
and glory.    

I would like to wish you all a wonderful and safe July the 4th. 

Sincerely and Fraternally,
N. Chris Parker
Worshipful Master



Master’s aNNOUNCeMeNt



July Events

august Events

July 6 & august 3
Stated Meeting 

DinnerS

Canceled Due 
to COVID-19

Subject to change

06      Virtual Stated Meeting 7:30 pm

Subject to change

03      Virtual Stated Meeting 7:30 pm

Master Norman "Chris" Parker

Sr. Warden Dennis Stahr, PM

Jr. Warden David Haslim,PM

Treasurer David Casper

Secretary Dimiter Lyakov, PM

Chaplain Robert Salini, PM

Sr. Deacon Jeremy Weber

Jr. Deacon Mark Helton

Marhsal Robert Scheeler

Sr. Steward Benjamin Pulido

Jr. Steward

Tiler Jim Achenbach, PM

Officer's Coach Dennis Stahr, PM

Officer's Coach Robert Salini, PM

2021 OFFICERS

Inspector, 921st Masonic District

    Richard W. Bullard, PM



eDItOr’s CONtINUaL reQUest 2021
COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS

FrOM the seCretary’s Desk

IMPORTANT NOTE:  

The 2021 Annual Dues are  

$121
• BRING YOUR DUES CURRENT.

• If you haven’t already, please 
pay your dues for 2021. 

Be a supporter of your great Lodge!

Fraternally,
Dimiter Lyakov, PM

Masonic birthdays
July

We have been able to get our mailing costs down by 
using email for the delivery of the Trestleboard.  It will 

be very helpful if we achieve more email deliveries.

Let us know if you have a working email address so that 
we can begin emailing your Trestleboard.  This will help 

save the Lodge money for postage.
You can email Worshipful Dimiter, our Lodge 

Secretary, at hackettlodge@gmail.com

Masonic birthdays
august

Name
Date 

Raised

No. of 

Years

Stephen B. Hannum 7/12/1977 44

Alex Pina 7/28/1992 29

Ronald J. Detzer (PM) 7/30/1996 25

James J. Achenbach (PM) 7/26/1997 24

Michael P. Nolen 7/29/2008 13

Name
Date 

Raised

No. of 

Years

George E. Brakeall 8/2/1962 52

mailto:hackettlodge@gmail.com


July Birthdays August Birthdays

3 Knox E. Krug

7 George D. Arnell

12 Floyd R. Covert (PM)

13 David H. Mc Gill (PM)

15 John P. Mc Bride

16 Charles I. Caskey

16 Jeremy T. Weber 

20 Frederick Nicastro

21 Benjamin P.  Pulido

23 James J. Achenbach (PM)

2 David P. Casper

3 Norman C. Parker (PM) (WM)

5 Nicholas R. Baker

6 Mark A. Bacaoco

7 Kenneth E. Hilburn

9 John Czarnecki

9 Howard L.  Mc Gill (PM)

10 Gerald Winstanley (PM)

11 Vaughn W. Franklin

24 Kyle B. Dau (PM)

24 William A. Knight

25 Robert L. Salini (PM)



Dear Ladies,

How wonderful to know that we will have the opportunity 
to see each other at the Lodge soon.

We are awaiting guidance from the Scottish Rite Center as 
to when we can have our Stated Meeting dinners.  We will 
definitely keep you informed so we can continue with our 
table centerpieces and activities.  

My initial thoughts are to have our first gathering focused 
on enjoying the time to see each other again, engaging in 
conversations and sharing experiences, as well as a recap of 
what we had planned for the remainder of the year and 
changes to that, if any.

In the meantime, here is wishing you and your families a 
Happy and safe Fourth of July!

Take care always.

Sincerely,

Finesse

Ladies’ Corner



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Practice for Qualifications

PLANNED LODGE ACTIVITIES
*schedule TBA

LADIES’ ACTIVITIES

JULY 2021 

HOLIDAY OBSERVANCE

4th :  Independence Day

On July 4, 1776, the Second Continental Congress 
unanimously adopted the Declaration of 
Independence, announcing the colonies' 

separation from Great Britain.

*schedule TBA



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

From the Secretary’s Desk:

2021 Dues Cards can be printed

by every member when he logs in to

iMember 2.0

at https://member.freemason.org

with his name and Member ID #

shown on the 2021 Dues Card.

If you don't have it, let me know

and I will send it to you.

If you have a problem with logging in,

let me know as well.

I can create your Dues Card and email it to you 

or, if you don't have a printer,

I can print it and mail it to you.

Dimiter Lyakov, PM

Secretary

https://member.freemason.org/

